
 
 
  
 

 

 
Permitting Support Centre, Quadrant 2, 99 Parkway Avenue, Parkway Business Park, 
Sheffield, S9 4WF 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
Mark Barrell 
Capita Property and Infrastructure 
Quays Office Park 
Conference Avenue 
Portishead 
BS20 7LZ 
D 
 
 

 
 
Our ref:     EPR/HB3790ND/A001 
Your ref: 
  
 
Date:       3 July 2014  

 
Dear Mr Barrell, 
 
Request for further information to support your application 
 
Application reference:  EPR/HB3790ND/A001 
Operator:    London Southend Airport Company Ltd 
Facility:    London Southend Airport 
 
I enclose a notice that asks you to send us more information to support your application for 
an environmental permit. We need this information so that we may continue to process your 
application. The notice specifies what you need to send and when you must send it by. 
 
If we do not receive it by the date set out in the notice then we may treat your application as 
having been withdrawn.  If this happens you may lose your application fee. 
 
If you have any concerns about being able to provide this information on time please let me 
know.   
 
If you have any questions about this notice please phone me on 0114 289 8258 or email 
emma.booth@environment-agency.gov.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Emma Booth 
Permitting Officer 
Direct dial: 0114 289 8258 
Direct fax: 0114 262 6697 
Direct e-mail: emma.booth@environment-agency.gov.uk 

 


